
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF SEPTEMBER 26, 2017 
 

Item 27, Report No. 31, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted, as amended, by the Council 
of the City of Vaughan on September 26, 2017, as follows: 
 
By approving that in every case where a community meeting is to be held with staff in attendance 
as approved by Council, all Members of Council shall be informed in advance of the date, time and 
place of said meeting. 
 
 
 
27 REQUEST FOR STAFF TO ATTEND A COMMUNITY MEETING 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Iafrate, dated September 19, 2017: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 
Submitted by Councillor Marilyn Iafrate. 
 
Whereas, I’ve been asked to organize a community meeting with residents regarding a proposed 
development application in Maple, 
 
Now therefore be it resolved, that staff from the Planning department be allowed to attend an 
evening meeting to provide information and that Council ratify the action taken. 

 
 


